Belles Meeting Minutes

June 1, 2011

New Attendees were recognized by Lynn Rodriguez: Janice Jenson — moved here from lowa.
Has lived here 3 weeks today.

No corrections or additions to the minutes from May. Stand approved as read.
Barbara Quinn gave the financial report. $3709.00 balance at end of the month.

Girls Night In: Everyone had fun. No negatives were mentioned. We had between 10-15 door
prizes. The vendors did very well.

Sue Steik reported that Laura William’s son passed away Sunday morning. Memorial service
will be at Niday’s Funeral Home at 12:00 p.m. on Friday with a reception at 1:30 p.m. at
Bellavita. Laura worked at the desk in the clubhouse for many years. If you want to bring food
for the reception, talk with Sue Steik.

Scott Vaughn passed away today. The services are Monday at 11 a.m. at Friendswood
Methodist Church with a reception afterward at Bellavita. You can bring food to the clubhouse
at 10:30 a.m. Lynn Rodriguez and Marjorie Parham will be at the clubhouse to coordinate and
accept the food.

Patsy Womack talked with a board member about the policy regarding use of paper goods for
funeral receptions. Paper goods cannot be used by those who are using the club for funeral
receptions. The Presidents of the clubs will meet tomorrow, June 2, 2011, to discuss reversing
this decision.

Ann Weiss reported that on page 10 of the Club rules it says that club members can use the
paper goods, coffee, tea, etc.

Events:

0 Pool Party date changed to June 11 at 7 p.m. Light snacks and mixers will be provided.
BYOB. Marjorie is working on some games.

0 Painting with a Twist date changed to July 17, 2-4 p.m. Sign up at front desk. The cost is
$35.00

O August is our Elvis / Casino night. We are working with the Men’s Club on this event.

0 Sue has tickets for the Pool party June 11. The cost is $5.00.



O Sue has tickets for the Men’s Club Fiesta on June 22. The cost for the tickets is $8.00.
You can write a check for the tickets or pay cash.

0 Bingo and Pot luck is June 12, 1:30-2:30. Bingo is begins at 2:30 — 4 p.m. Tickets for
bingo cards are $5.00

0 Movie night is June 10 —the movie is The King’s Speech.

< We collected over 70 purses for Dress for Success. Marjorie Parham and Lynn Rodriguez toured
the facility and met the founder. Located at 610 and 290

+» Carol Dyson gave a thank you card to Lynn Rodriguez for her leadership of the Belles. The card
had pictures of some of the Belles events’

R/

«* Sarah Barnett motioned to adjourn. Sylvia Martin seconded. Meeting adjourned at 8p.m.



